
27th March 2020 
Thankyou! J 

 
 
 

Dear Mrs Dear, 
 
We hope all is well with you...what a strange week it has been! 
 
This is just an email in response to your request for feedback regarding the Google 
Classroom... 
 
We have really enjoyed the work that has set and have found it easy to use. While I know 
different children will get through different amounts of work, the daily tasks set are definitely 
enough for us and we have just been sticking to doing the ones due each day.  
 
It would be great if the more general resources could be left available over the Easter 
holidays as we will try and keep the momentum going then too, and those worksheets/activity 
packs will be really helpful to us then! 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 

Hi guys  
Lots of work some I don’t completely understand. But luckily he does.  
He’s more of a hands on child in maths. But I take my hats off to you as I wouldn’t want to 
be a teacher. He does need constant prompts to keep engaged and he says I’m too hard on 
him.  
We have given everything a go.  
Stay safe guys hope to see you all soon.  
 

 

Thank you to the staff for staying in touch. The children are understandably showing a bit of 
anxiety and missing their friends and teachers. 
 
Mr Robbins's PE is very popular in our house (not me-I think it would finish me off) as is 
story time with the teachers. We think Miss Martin should be a professional broadcaster. 
 
Seeing the faces & hearing the voices of the teachers is very reassuring to us all. 
 
If at all possible, when scanning from a book, could the shadows be minimized please 
otherwise it uses up lots of printer ink. 
 
 
Hope staff all well. 
 
 
 



 
Hi 
Thank you to Mrs Cronin / Mr Bogan / Mrs Primmer for setting work this week.  
We have found google classroom excellent to use. It has been very easy to see what is set and 
what is due in and it is very easy to upload work etc. We are very thankful of all the work that 
has gone into maintaining this for the week. The tasks have been enough to keep them 
entertained, focused and challenged, as well as allowing them to spend at least 3 hours a day 
playing football in the garden (their suggestion for an addition to the curriculum.....!) It has 
also been interesting to see stuff posted by other children to keep in touch with their peers.  
Thanks again for all the work that has been set. Hope everyone has a restful weekend and 
keeps well and safe.  
 

 

 
Thank you for your well-considered words in the newsletter. As parents we have really 
appreciated the acknowledgment of the challenges in getting the work completed. As you 
know we are living in much the same world as you are at the moment so we recognise the 
challenges from both sides and the importance of supporting everyone - you have pitched that 
perfectly. 
 
Thank you for everything you and your staff are doing at the moment, we look forward to a 
time when we can all be together again. 
 
Best wishes 
 


